From: Martin Haefele

Sent: November 20, 2006 2:34 PM

To: 'Emilie Rose Bjornson'

Subject: RE: EA0607-003 Party Status

Dear Rosy:

Please excuse the somewhat tardy response to your message.  By now you will have seen the information requests for the Ur Energy environmental assessment.  The Board decided that it would not be within the scope of the assessment to conduct the workshops you requested.  In part because the development that is being assessed is an exploration development, not a proposed mine.  

Above notwithstanding, there are a number of events that could go a long way to addressing some of the information needs you expressed.  According to Kelly Emon of DIAND's Mineral Resources Division, DIAND is planning several things.  First, as you may be aware, they are conducting a field trip to uranium developments in Saskatchewan on Dec 1st.  I am told Steve Ellis is coordinating the Akaitcho participation in this.  

Next there will be a workshop on uranium exploration/mining February 20/21, 2007.  This workshop is put on for the Board Forum and is open to Akaitcho participation.  And finally, DIAND is apparently planning to visit several communities including Fort Resolution and Lutsel K'e early in the new year to put on workshops on mining in general.  Official invitations to the latter two should be forthcoming in December.  For more information, please contact Kelly Emon at (867) 669-2586.  

I hope this helps

Martin

  ---

  Martin Haefele  

  Environmental Assessment Officer                    

  Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 

  P.O. Box 938, 5102 - 50th Ave      

  Yellowknife, NT  X1A 2N7           

  Tel: (867) 766-7053                

  Fax: (867) 766-7074                 

-----Original Message-----

From: Emilie Rose Bjornson [mailto:imadenegurl@hotmail.com]

Sent: November 1, 2006 4:52 PM

To: Martin Haefele

Cc: geesehunter@hotmail.com; patricksimon777@yahoo.ca; nwtt8tc@ykdene.com; scellis@eastarm.com; stevecellis@yahoo.com

Subject: RE: EA0607-003 Party Status

I apologize martin, it is just that I have been so busy with the DDMi hearing.

As part of the information request Deninu Kue First Nation stongly recommends that MVEIRB have a workshop on Uranium Mining in all four Akaitcho Dene First Nation communities. Deninu Kue First Nation strongly feels that the development of uranium will have a tremendous impact on the water and prestine eco system of the Thelon River Basin and the rest of the NOrthwest Territories.

>From: "Martin Haefele" <MHaefele@mveirb.nt.ca>

>To: "Emilie Rose Bjornson" <imadenegurl@hotmail.com>

>Subject: RE: EA0607-003 Party Status

>Date: Tue, 31 Oct 2006 15:15:45 -0700

>

>Can you give me an indication of when you would be able to have 

>information requests in? If you need more than a couple of extra days, 

>the Board will have to make a decision whether they want to amend the 

>work plan.

>

>Thanks

>Martin

>

>

>   ---

>   Martin Haefele

>   Environmental Assessment Officer

>   Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

>

>   P.O. Box 938, 5102 - 50th Ave

>   Yellowknife, NT  X1A 2N7

>   Tel: (867) 766-7053

>   Fax: (867) 766-7074

>

>-----Original Message-----

>From: Emilie Rose Bjornson [mailto:imadenegurl@hotmail.com]

>Sent: October 31, 2006 2:19 PM

>To: Martin Haefele

>Subject: RE: EA0607-003 Party Status

>

>

>Information request are due on November 1, 2006 is not a suitable date 

>for us to have our information request in, we need some more time to 

>prepare and see what information we may need to help us in our 

>intervention. I will not be in the office all next week, due to the 

>DDMI hearing that is taking place in Rae, NT. Nov 6-10, 2006 please 

>continue forwarding to this address if it bounces back send it to 

>patricksimon777@yahoo.ca and I will still get them.

>

>

>Marsi Cho!

>Rosy Bjornson, IMA Coordinator

>

> >From: "Martin Haefele" <MHaefele@mveirb.nt.ca>

> >To: <alex@canoearctic.com>,"Barrengroung Outfitters"

> ><boydw@internorth.com>,"BQCMB, Lesley Wakelyn"

><wakelyn@theedge.ca>,"CARC"

> ><info@carc.org>,"CPAWS NWT" <awoodley@cpaws.org>,"CPAWS, Daryl"

> ><daryl@cpaws.org>,"Darnell McCurdy"

> ><mccurdyd@inac.gc.ca>,<deborah_johnson@gov.nt.ca>,"Deninu Kue IMA"

> ><imadenegurl@hotmail.com>,"Dorah Enzoe"

> ><doraenzoe@eastarm.com>,<dpelly@sympatico.ca>,<eric@dowgroup.ca>,"Ern

> >ie

> >Watson"

> ><watsone@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>,<chief@srfn195.com>,<joel_holder@gov.nt.ca>,<

> >do nihee@telusplanet.net>,"John Groves" <j9groves@yahoo.ca>,"K+D 

> >Olesen"

> ><hfrost@internorth.com>,<marcinkoskil@inac.gc.ca>,<sealel@inac.gc.ca>

> >,< mhummel@wwfcanada.org>,"Mike Vaydik" 

> ><mvaydik@ssimicro.com>,"Monica Krieger"

> ><lutselke_wle@yahoo.ca>,"NWTMT( Cecile Heron)"

> ><ima.nwtmn@northwestel.net>,"Parks Canada"

> ><bob.gamble@pc.gc.ca>,<peter@mvlwb.com>,<rachelc@ykdene.com>,<lands@n

> >sm a.net>,"Stephen Ellis" <scellis@eastarm.com>,"Ur Energy, Jack 

> >Charlton"

> ><charltonex@bellnet.ca>,<valerie@nsma.net>

> >Subject: EA0607-003 Party Status

> >Date: Tue, 31 Oct 2006 13:23:03 -0700

> >

> >See attached.

> >

> >Martin

> >

> >  <<9144 - party status notification October 06 - 1 - MVRECORDS.PDF>>

> >   ---

> >   Martin Haefele

> >   Environmental Assessment Officer

> >   Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

> >

> >   P.O. Box 938, 5102 - 50th Ave

> >   Yellowknife, NT  X1A 2N7

> >   Tel: (867) 766-7053

> >   Fax: (867) 766-7074

> >

>

>

> ><< 9144-partystatusnotificationOctober06-1-MVRECORDS.PDF >>

>

>_________________________________________________________________
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